
       
March 2023
Dear Special Friends,
     Good afternoon, on this Saturday, March 11, 2023, while I’m back here in Nairobi, Kenya. I came in earlier in this same week from Kampala, Uganda, where I was ministering for a few days. I’m in and out of Kenya several times every year, when I’m in East Africa at this same time.
     Next week, I’ll be in Dar Es Salaam, Tanzania for some time, then back to Kenya, for a few days, and then off to Ethiopia to minister, then back to Nigeria, where I live, in the first part of April.
     THANKS for always praying for me, as so many pray every day, and even children in many places pray every day for me! THANKS for always giving your offerings to support the ministry, as that really helps me to keep going to the nations, and to help build churches in the villages and towns in northern Ghana, too!
     Testimonies are always coming, as I try to keep on praying for so many people, everywhere I go! Maybe I’ll even have the privilege to share your testimony some day!
     A young pastor in Uganda was full of joy when he came to see me! Last year, I had prayed that God would give him a good wife, and he’s planning his wedding soon!
     A baby in Kenya had an umbilical cord hernia, and was very sick. Jesus touched the baby as we prayed, and she had a successful surgery in time to fix the problem!
     A lady in Kenya was given a terrible report from a doctor, who told her she might not live much longer. She was weeping, when she came to me for prayer, and so discouraged. When I came back from Uganda, she’s much better, and her report is very different, as Jesus is healing her! Please help me pray for her complete healing!
     A lady testified a few days ago, saying that last year, when she had a stroke, and couldn’t talk very well, I had prayed for her. Now, her speech is restored, praise God!
     My own left knee is getting better and stronger every day, after the bad fall in Nigeria, before I left for East Africa. I give all the praise and glory to God! I’m now able to walk slowly with my usual walking stick, but sitting down to minister. Thanks for your prayers, as so many have been praying for me!
     The five new churches we’re helping to build in northern Ghana are all working right now to put a roof on the buildings. They are at  Gbanyanmi (No. 116), Kparakpiri (No. 117), Nanpotibouk (No. 118), Bootinga (No. 119), and Nsunia (No. 120).
     There are four more village churches needing a roof this month, before the rains come in April. Please pray with me, that we can help them soon, as God provides.
     Yes, this month of March begins with the letter “M,” and the word “miracles” also begins with “M,” too! I’m praying for YOU to see MIRACLES in MARCH, even a whole series of them, in Jesus’ name!
Love, Doris Hokett      
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